_«w_ Environmental
a " Protection Authority

Te Mana Rauht Taiao

File Ref- ENQ-29111-F5M1R1
1 December 2015

Dear Harrison
Request for official information

| refer to your request dated 14 November received through the FYl.org.nz website, in which you
requested a list of consumer fireworks in New Zealand and their legal status. Your request has been
treated as a request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA).

Unfortunately, we do not have an online searchable database of retail fireworks that are allowed to be
sold to the general public during the Guy Fawkes trading period.

The Environmental Protection Authority does hold information relating the legal importing of consumer
fireworks into New Zealand. However, descriptions of consumer fireworks are not contained in a single
database but are kept within individual import permits. The process to devise a list would take a
considerable amount of time and a reallocation of resources.

Yours sincerely

ol e

Sardh Gardnkr
General Manager
Applications and Assessements

| PH +64 4 916 2426 * Level10 www.epa.govt.nz
FAX +64 4 914 0433 215 Lambton Quay
emaiL info@epa.govt.nz Private Bag 63002, Waterloo Quay

Wellington 6140, New Zealand
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